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CHANGE IN DEPED MEMORANDUM NO. 229, S. 2010
(2010 National Science Clubs Summit)

Paragraph 1 of DepEd Memorandum No. 229, 2010 (2010 National Science
Clubs Summit) is hereby corrected to read as follows:

“l. The Philippine Society of Youth Science Clubs (PSYSC),
Inc. will hold simultaneously the 2010 National Science Clubs
Summit on September 4-5, 2010 in Davao, Laguna, Bicol,
Cagayan, Butuan, Zamboanga and Iloilo”.

For more information, contact Mr. Roger Junior C. Colobong, President,
PSYSC National Executive Council, Unit 703 West Mansions Condominium, Brgy.
Nayong Kanluran, Quezon City 1104, at telephone no.: (02) 393-4384; e-mail
address: psysc_inc@hotmail.com, or visit website: www.psysc.org.
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